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23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term Year 4’s Religious Education topic is “Judaism”.  To enable us to carry out this successfully 

the classes will be visiting the Bromley Reform Synagogue on the following dates: 

 

Campion Class: Thursday 13th October 2022 

Oxlip Class: Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

 

On both occasions we will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning at approximately 12:15pm. We 

will be traveling by bus to Bromley. 

 

Children will have lunch at school so will make their lunch selections as normal before we leave. 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £1.35 towards the cost of this visit, this can be 

paid via Parentpay. 

 

If you are able to help us with this visit, please indicate on the slip below and return the slip to the 

class teacher by Friday 30th October.  Please refer to the “Volunteering for school trips” document on 

the school website (under Key Info / Policies). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 4 Team 

 

 

To Mr Wilkie/Mrs McKeown 

Year 4 – Bromley Reform Synagogue 

 

I give permission for my child to visit Bromley Reform Synagogue. 

 

I have paid £1.35 via Parentpay 

 

I am able/unable* to help on the outing. (Please delete as applicable) 

 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………….    Child’s Name  …………………………………… 

 

Class  …………………………………………………… 

 
 


